
 

 

 

Emotionally Healthy Children and Young People Programme 

Covid-19 Update 

 

We are currently working with colleagues across Cheshire East to ensure that schools receive 

continued support as part of the Emotionally Healthy Children and Young People’s programme. All 

training and any new Face to Face Meetings have been temporarily postponed and will be provided 

once we are in a position to do so. We will provide updates via the school bulletin to keep you 

informed.  

Whilst face to face contact may be reduced over the coming weeks there are still many ways we can 

continue to offer support.  The follow activities and support mechanisms continue to be available to 

schools; 

Link Team – our consultation service will continue to be available as a telephone service please book 

on as usual and we will be in touch regarding time slots. Book on here 

Visyon continue to operate from its bases and are available for help and guidance with any ongoing 

whole school approaches questions as well as any new questions that arise due to the current 

climate. Your area worker will be in touch to discuss these opportunities and will also update on any 

work already identified and scheduled. Visit their website here 

CAMHS – OUT of Hours and CAMHS duty team remain operational as per their usual working hours: 

Crewe: 01270 253841  

Macclesfield: 01625 712 040 / 712 041 (0-16 years) or 01625 712 054 (16 - 19 years)  

Winsford: 01606 555240 (0-16 years) or 01244 397555 (16-19 years) 

The advice line is open Monday to Friday between 5pm - 10pm and on Saturdays and 

Sundays between 12pm - 8pm. Tel: 01244 397644 

 

 

https://www.mymind.org.uk/services-and-contacts/emotionally-healthy-children-and-young-people/
https://www.visyon.org.uk/

